James Boyd serves as the Oregon Bach Festival’s Director of Programming and Administration – working alongside OBF staff to advise, plan, and execute artistic programming, while also spearheading some of the Festival’s administrative activities. A native Oregonian and UO School of Music and Dance alumnus (BA ’98), James has enjoyed a varied career as an administrator, performer, and educator. He comes to the OBF from the Louisiana Philharmonic Orchestra, where he initially served as Director of Artistic Planning and Production, became the Interim Managing Director, and eventually spent six years as the Chief Executive Officer. James is a graduate of the League of American Orchestra’s Management Fellowship Program and holds a DMA and MM in Performance (clarinet) from the University of Cincinnati College-Conservatory of Music. He looks forward to becoming a better fly fisherman and spending more time with family in Central Oregon.

